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I would like to thank the Board of Overseers for all of their continued support. It was a 
challenging year in many ways; the board did a great job dealing with the Covid-19 
restrictions.  We were able to do a Firewise chipping day, it was a huge success. The 
work on roads and drainage is ongoing. Thanks to Matt Rowe for his help when 
needed. 
 

 
 

Thanks you for another good year, 
Crawford and Candy Taisey 
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